
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Welcome to this week’s 
Information Newsletter 

If your child is off school, please 
can you call the school office 

01246 823240. 

Information Newsletter 

19th September 2025 

Dates for Diary 

Date Event 
Tuesday’s Project Show 

Choir 
Wednesday’s Cricket Club 
Wednesday’s Year 4 Ukulele  
Monday 22nd 
September- 
Friday 26th 

September 

Book Fair 

Tuesday 23rd 
September 

Year 1 Parents 
Meeting 

Monday 29th 
September 

Year 2 Parents 
Meeting 

Thursday 16th 
October 

KS1 Fun Run 

Monday 27th 
October- Friday 

31st October 

Half Term 

 

Book Fair 

Next week, we will be hosting another Book Fair at 
school. There will be an excellent range of books 
available, and they will all be on a 3 for 2 offer, with 
the cheapest book being free. The Book Fair will be 
available after school each day in the hall. 
 
Payment can be taken via cash or card - there will 
be QR codes displayed around the hall which will 
take you to a payment link. 

Calendar 

Please click the link which will take you 
to view our school calendar on our 
website. 

Calendar | New Bolsover Primary School 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting for Year 1 Parents 

On Tuesday 23rd September we would like to invite you 
into year one to find out more about what being a year 1 is 
like for the children. We will touch upon a selection of 
topics and a bit about the statutory phonic screening 
assessment that will take place later in the school year. We 
welcome any questions during the meeting. 
 
The meeting time is 3pm, please come to the main 
entrance. The meeting will take place in the classroom. 
Due to space being limited inside the classroom we cannot 
fit any buggies /push chairs into class. 

Reading 

Please can you ensure that your child is reading up to 
4-5 times a week at home for at least 10 minutes. 

Coats 

Please can you ensure that your child brings a 
waterproof coat to school that they can fasten by 
themselves. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Time Leave 

In September 2013 the government introduced new regulations making it clear that 
Headteachers must not give approval for any leave of absence during term time, 
including holidays, unless there are exceptional circumstances. 

Any requests for term time leave should be made on a leave of absence request form 
available from the school office and handed in at least two school weeks before the 
first date of the requested absence whenever possible. You must have received written 
authorisation before your child can be absent from school. 

Parent/carers may be issued with a penalty notice fine or prosecution should leave of 5 
days, or more be taken which is not authorised by the Headteacher, or where repeated 
incidents of leave in term time for less than 5 days occur or where the unauthorised 
absence contributes to wider poor attendance that meets the legal threshold. Absence 
deemed for the reason of unauthorised leave in term time will be marked in the register 
with the Attendance code G.   

You may be issued with a Penalty Notice should leave be taken which is not 
authorised. If unpaid this could lead to prosecution under section 444(1) of The 
Education Act 1996. 

Attendance 

Please can you ensure that your child attends school regularly 
and punctually. The school doors open at 8:45am and 
registration ends at 9:00am. If your child arrives after this time 
they will be marked as late. Children who are persistently late 
soon fall behind with their learning. 

Active Uniform 

This is a reminder of what your child’s active uniform should 
consist of: 

 Navy blue cardigan/sweatshirt/fleece/jumper 

 Light blue polo shirt / T-Shirt 

 Navy blue or black Leggings, Joggers or knee length / 
cycle shorts for summer 

 Dark coloured, sensible footwear / Trainers 

 Waterproof coat (with a hood)   

 No football kits 


